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Presidentõs Message 
 

This month as we celebrate the High 
Holy Days, we are given the opportunity 
to reflect on the previous year. As I look 
back on the last 3 1/2 years I must say it 
has been the best 3 1/2 years as your 
President of Greater Miami.  I can 
proudly say that the Greater Miami 
Region has a can do attitude and a lot of 
love for Hadassah.  Five rooms in the 
Sarah Wetsman Davidson Tower were 
purchased.  Thank you to the Inter-

American Chapter (2 patient rooms) and Galim 
Chapter (1 patient room) for equipping and furnishing the 
Towerôs patient rooms.  With the support of all the 
chapters Greater Miami was able to purchase 2 more 
patient rooms, we thank you, our members for supporting 
this effort.  We are proud to announce and thank our 
donors from Greater Miami who purchased 2 Chagall 
Windows. The new Hadassah logo transformation is 
completed in Miami and consolidated banking is in 
place.  Some of our groups are working on revitalization 
that blends the wisdom of the past with the potential of 
the future.    

While all of us have been enjoying the benefits of 
summer, some of us attended the July National Business 
Meeting and Symposium in Philadelphia, the city of 
ñSisterly Loveò.  This year's theme was PowerUp, and all 
our delegates were super charged.  The hotel was an 
intellectual powerhouse and we elected Ellen Hershkin as 
our new National President.   

On January 10, 2016, Hadassah Greater Miami will be 
installing a new President and Executive Board at the 
Cuban Hebrew Congregation on Miami Beach.  I am 
looking forward to celebrating with all of you as I pass the 
reign.  On November 1, 2015, we will be celebrating 
Hadassah at our "Hadassah Hoedown" event. 
The committee has been working very hard to make sure 
we have a great night.  Hear first hand information from 
our National Speaker on Hadassah's latest 
research. There will be fundraising opportunities 
available to benefit the chapters. Transportation will be 
provided for everyone.  So get your western garb out and 
lets start line dancing. We encourage members and non 
members to attend.      

As we begin the year 5776, I thank you for the gift of 
leading Greater Miami Hadassah.  May each of you be 
granted health and strength to continue our amazing 
work together of building bridges to peace through 
medicine and research.  And may you and your family be 
blessed in the Book of Life for a happy, healthy and 
sweet New Year.  

L'Shana Tovah,  

Mindy Tucker 
President,  
Hadassah Greater Miami 

Hadassah Greater Miami 

congratulates  

Clara Gillman  

on being elected to       

Hadassahõs National Board. 

Mazel Tov! 

Hadassah Greater Miami 

congratulates  

Dianne Gottlieb  

on being elected as one of 

Hadassahõs National Vice 

Presidents. Mazel Tov! 

Hadassah Greater Miami congratulates  

Diane Issenberg  

on receiving an award for 30 years as a leader 

in Hadassah. We are very fortunate to have 

her and wish many more years.  


